ROARING 40°S

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing

Fellowship MELBOURNE/GIPPSLAND BRANCH
President: Colin Speirs Secretary: Lorraine Burgess
795 7385 (Home) 848 1777 (Home)
874 4444 {Business)

Correspondence: 16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster 3109

Next Dinner: Friday the 4th June 1982
Place: Dandenong Club, 52 McCrae Street, Dandenong
Time: 7 p-m. Social Drink 7.30 p.m. Dinner

Ring: Sec. Lorraine by Wednesday the 2nd if would like to come to this Dinner

Last Dinner: Garth Whitchurch, David and Heather Glossop, Richard and Wendy
Stokes and someone we haven't seen in a long time David Saunders came along
and joined in our fun, a BIG WELCOME TO YOU ALL please come back again.

Golf Day: Those intending to go¢ to Drouin on May 30th, would you please ring
Colin Speirs or myself about arrangements, there is a big Competition on that
day, so we may not be able to play golf, but the B.B.Q. will still be on. Also
don't forget the B.B.Q. at Lionel and Vi Mussell's home 93 Warrandyte Road
Lang Warren on the 11th July, Melbourne/Gippsland Apex 40 will be 9 years old
on July the 8th so this B.B.Q. is in a way a celebration.

Rort It won't be long now before we will be in Mildura for what looks to be
a great "Rort”. Just think this time mext month and its all over, and we start
to look forward to next year's "Rort" (Hasn't this year flown!)

Next Dinner: will be on August the 11th back at Karinya Lodge (wasn't the meal
Iovely). Has anyone any ideas for parties we can have in the next few

months, would you like a Card Night or another Pie Night or a Progressive Dinner
or perhaps a Roaring Thirties and dress up for the occasion. We do have our
night at the Swagman with Bendigo Club to look forward to, that date is

Saturday 16th October. I would also like to find out where you would like to go
for our Christmas outing, as we will have to book soon.

Yours in Apex 40

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.




